Food Safety Certification Eligibility Confirmation

Dear [Recipient's Name],

We are pleased to inform you that your application for food safety certification has been
reviewed. We are happy to confirm that you meet the eligibility requirements for the certification

program.

Your commitment to maintaining high standards of food safety is commendable, and we look
forward to supporting you through the certification process.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or require further assistance.
Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Your Organization]
[Contact Information]



